
owns and operates
the electricity network

throughout Kapiti and Horowhenua.
Our owner is the Electra Trust.

Electra’s Trust ownership ensures that we 
deliver an annual electricity sales discount 

to all consumers connected to our network.

In 2001 safety of the Horowhenua 
community was threatened following 
a spate of criminal activity.  A need for 
community cameras to help people feel 
safer was recognised.  Two years later the 
Levin Crime Prevention Camera Trust was 
established. 
Since 2020 the Trust has promoted itself 
under the brand SEEN – Horowhenua 
Community Camera Trust, more 
representative of the area it covers. 
Inititally the Trust sourced funding to 
purchase and install six cameras and 
monitoring equipment.  Now they 
operate 30 cameras in Horowhenua 
including 13 installed at Foxton Beach last 
October.  All are connected to the Levin 
monitoring system which operates from 
the Levin Police Station.
The Trust would like to cover all of the 
Horowhenua and has set its sights on 
raising funds for more cameras. Donations 
are gratefully received and could enable 
another part of the community to have 
24/7 monitoring, ensuring everyone feels 
safer.  Police have acknowledged how 
valuable the service is to them in our 
region.
More volunteers to monitor the cameras 
from the Levin Police Station are being 
recruited. If you have a spare few hours 
any day or time, are a little bit techno 
savvy, are comfortable with a Police check 

Helping You Feel 
Safer

and want a safer community, you could 
be considered for training to become an 
operator. 
For donations or information please call 
Brett Gillies on 027 443 1392 or email 
enquiryseenhcct@gmail.com
Help get our message out on Facebook: enter 
Horowhenua Community Camera Trust into your 
Facebook search box and click ‘Like’ on our page. 
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The Horowhenua 
Community Camera Trust

In collaboration with the

and the support of the

Don’t go near broken 
power lines!

Keep a torch and spare 
batteries handy at all 
times.

Disconnect sensitive 
appliances like 
computers and TVs to 
avoid damage from a 
power surge.

Don’t use candles as 
these can cause fires.

Use your gas bbq or 
camp stove to cook 
food.

Phone, website or 
mobile app
0800 567 876
0800 LOSTPOWER
www.electra.co.nz


